
City Council Announcements 
April 20, 2006 

 
 
A. Information Needed by Council Staff 

1.  Council Schedule:  The Council Chair asked staff to alert Council Members that, due 
to the short summer schedule we have had, we have a number of issues that will need 
to be addressed in late September and in October. Dave would like to suggest that the 
Council Members tentatively reserve September 28 as an extra meeting night just in 
case it is needed. Would that work for Council Members? 

 
 


